






 

 

LETTER OF INTENT 

 

Dear Planning Commission and City Council members, 

 

We appreciate your consideration of AMH Development’s request for a variance relating to a reduction 
to the 75% brick or stone requirement for the side & rear elevations.  AMH is proposing to reduce the 
brick or stone requirement to 3’ brick or stone water tables on all side elevations and 0% on the rear 
elevations.   The requested relief would not cause any substantial detriment to the public good as the 
front elevation of the home that is most visible to the public, would still contain 75% brick or stone, and 
the side elevations would have 3 feet of brick or stone (“water tables”) that are visible to the public.  In 
addition, the current house plans would contain all 3 car garages, that are accommodated by the 100 
foot wide lots.   The 3- car garages will help eliminate on street parking, and street signs will be installed 
to prohibit parking on the streets.   

By not developing the 18 lots, 7.2 acres of open space referred to earlier in the application relating to 
the hardship incurred by AMH, AMH is proposing to dedicate the 7.2 acres as conservation area which is 
consistent with the purpose of the overlay district’s intent to create communities with significant open 
areas.  Walking trails shall be added on the 7.2 acres to further enhance the community.  

 

Myers St.George 
AMH Development, LLC 
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